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Dear House Committee Members -  

I strongly oppose the passing of HJR5 as it clearly circumvents the rights of the voter 

to use the ballot initiatives to update and modernize issues of wildlife conservation.  I 

am, and always will be, in strong opposition to any bill that jeopardizes the welfare 

and conservation of any wildlife.  I ask that you do not pass this bill for these reasons. 

Thank you for your thoughtfulness and mindfulness on this issue. 


